Morningside Elementary School
SBDM Minutes

May 19th, 2014
Meeting was called to order at 3:31 pm.

Members present were Joe Nepi, Karla Buckingham, Kelly Cruze, Tabitha Kerr and Kristin Willett.

Council reviewed the current agenda and minutes from April 21st, 2014. Karla Buckingham made the motion to approve the agenda and minutes from April. The motion was seconded by Kelly Cruze. All were in consensus.

Joe Nepi shared his principal’s report with council members which included the following:

· Current Enrollment is 531.

· Donovan Adams is the student of the month and will be recognized at the May Board Meeting. 

Joe Nepi then reviewed the interview and hiring timeline information. He made the council aware that the interview committee had been finalized. The committee consisted of: Joe Nepi (Principal), Kristin Willett (SBDM rep.), Stephanie Goff (parent rep.), Candace Payne (1st grd), Christy Parsons (2nd grd), and Ginger Porter (3rd grd). The interviews will be conducted May 28th & May 29th from 3:30-6:00pm. The council agreed to hold a special called meeting to approve the interview committee’s selections on June 3rd at 3:30pm. The council agreed that the new hires should be three flexible teachers able to teach within the primary levels. To conclude this portion of the meeting, the council briefly discussed possible areas to move the Special Education room (Pritchard& Williams) to accommodate the new 2nd grade classroom that will be needed. 
Joe Nepi then presented the 2 parent e-mails concerning changes in Parent Involvement. The council then reviewed the Learning Compact. Several changes were made. Mr.Nepi will type the corrections and send to SBDM members for approval, before copying for the new 2014-2015 parent folders. The council then reviewed and revised Policy 06.02. The first reading of the newly revised policy was then conducted. Kristin Willett made the motion to accept the first reading. Kelly Cruze seconded; a;; were in consensus. The second reading will occur in June.

Joe Nepi asked that the activity account expenditures be postponed until the June or July SBDM meeting. He agreed to send the needs assessment communication to all faculty via news and notes. No discussion concerning teacher requests or computer needs occurred.
 Joe Nepi outlined the timeline for the parent elections for SBDM. The election will be conducted on May 30th and June 2nd. The teacher representatives have already been voted on. The representatives are: Karla Buckingham, LauraBeth Hayes, and Kristin Willett. 

The council then conducted a review of the tasks and committees for 2014-2015. The council agreed to remove the Panther Rewards committee, and reconfigure the committees to have more equal representation of grade levels and special area teachers. The newly configured committee signup sheets will be taken care of during the May 21st faculty meeting. 
In closing business, the Day Waiver for ESS funding had to be signed. There will be no tutors from MES at Panther Place in 2014-2015. These funds will instead be used to fund the part-time Reading Interventionist at MES.

The next regular meeting will be on June 19th, 2014 at 12:00pm.
Kelly Cruze motioned to adjourn.  Karla Buckingham seconded.

Council adjourned at 5:38pm.
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